
Phoenix Campsite Etiquette 

Thank you for using Phoenix Campsite. Here are some principles we would like you to follow when on site 

which are based around the Scout Laws and Promise: 

 

The Scout Promise 

On my honour, I promise that I will do my best 

To do my duty to God and to the Queen, 

To help other people 

And to keep the Scout Law 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Scout Law 

1. A Scout is to be trusted. 

2. A Scout is loyal. 

3. A Scout is friendly and considerate. 

4. A Scout belongs to the worldwide family 

of Scouts. 

5. A Scout has courage in all difficulties. 

6. A Scout makes good use of time and is 

careful of possessions and property 

7. A Scout has self-respect and respect for 

others.

There is no on-site Warden, so we trust you to treat the site as if it was your own and for the purposes you 

have described when booking the site. This includes providing an accurate declaration of visitor numbers 

and fair use of facilities and equipment provided as well as observing any out of bounds areas marked by 

red and white tape from time to time. 

Be considerate of our neighbours. No climbing over fences to retrieve balls and please pitch fires so that 

smoke does not bother them. Please observe a quiet time after 10pm and before 8am. In fact no on-site 

activities e.g. Cratestacking etc. can take place after 10pm or before 8am. 

There is a no smoking policy on the whole site. Alcohol is tolerated for adult private consumption but during 

events involving young people it should only be after they have retired to their tents and with designated 

non-drinkers in charge. 

Please return any equipment used to where it came from and in a clean condition. Please report any 

breakages or damage to the bookings secretary on your departure, there may or may not be a charge, we 

just need to know for the next booking so they can have as good a time as you did. 

There are no rubbish bins on site so we request that you incinerate or take away your waste materials. There 

is a compost heap for food peelings (not food slops) and an aluminium can/foil recycling container located 

near the campfire circle. Make sure all fire barrels have been emptied into the ash pit (or compost heap) 

then returned. 

Please conduct regular litter picks and lost property sweeps. We will retain anything found for a period but 
we cannot be held responsible for any losses. 

Finally — have a great time and we hope to see you again soon. If you have any suggestions how we can 

improve your visit for next time let the bookings secretary know on your departure. 

Kind regards 

Gareth Luby 

District Commissioner 


